
Dalton Master Plan Update 2021 

Share Your Thoughts on the Future of Dalton 

Did you know the Dalton Planning Board launched an update to the town’s master plan this August? The 

master plan was last reviewed in 2011 and it is due for an update. This fall the Planning Board will work with 

North Country Council Regional Planning Commission to reassess the town’s vision and goals for the future.  

What is a Master Plan:  

A master plan is a set of statements and land use development principles that describe the best and most 

appropriate future development for the town of Dalton. The master plan can be used to establish a shared 

vision for the future, provide guidance to local decision makers, guide budget and capital improvement plans, 

increase access to grant funds, and set the stage for land use regulations if desired. The plan will look out 10 

to 20 years into Dalton’s future. 

How to Get Involved: 

The Dalton Planning Board seeks widespread input from residents, business owners, and all members of the 

community on the update the plan. Community members can provide feedback by attending any of three (3) 

“Days Out”, through a survey, or by attending a Planning Board meeting. 

Days Out:  North Country Council’s staff planners will set-up a booth at 3 community gathering spots to hear 

from residents and business owners. Come join us at: 

• Town Square Fair event/Chicken Barbeque, 741 Dalton Road (in front of the Old Town Hall/Fire Station), 

on Saturday August 14th from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM for an interactive chance to tell us about your vision 

for Dalton’s future; OR 

• The Dalton Transfer Station, on Route 142, on Tuesday, August 24th from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM, or on Sat-

urday, September 18th from to 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM  

Community Survey: This survey residents, business owners, and community members with an opportunity to 

provide input. Community members are encouraged to complete the survey online— by following the link, or 

the QR code below. To request a paper copy of the survey contact Kaela Tavares, with any questions at 

ktavares@nccouncil.org, or  603-444-6303 Ext. 2025. You can also  email the Dalton Planning Board at plan-

ningboard@townofdalton.com.  

 

 

                 Find the Survey here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Dalton-nh   

              Or, on the Town of Dalton website:  
(https://townofdalton.com/) 
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